
 

 

From: Tim Holton   

Sent: 19 November 2015 17:40 
To: M4 Junction 3-12 Smart Motorway 

Cc: 'Norman Jorgensen' 
Subject: M4 Submissions 

 
Talking with my fellow Wokingham Borough Councillor Norman Jorgensen I have been informed you 
are requesting additional information as to areas which suffer from the excessive noise that the M4 
currently produces. So as a further submission I would like to mention 
 
Cutbush Lane 
Red house Close 
Manea Close 
Wimblington Drive 
Bottisham Close 
Wild Close 
Harlton Close 
Gregory 
Bassett Close 
Whitcham 
 
Paddick Drive 
Chesterment Way 
Swanmore Close 
Edenham Close 
 
I personally live on Toseland Way which has numerous roads between us and the M4.  During the 
summer it can be tough call between the continual drone of the cars on the motorway and the heat 
if the window remains closed. 
 
Regards 
 
Tim Holton 
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